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November 16, 2018
Dear Byrdcliffe Member:

The Woodstock Byrdcliffe Guild invites you to participate in its Annual Members' Show, this year
called Untitled (Members’ Show), 2019, which runs from February 1 to March 24, 2019.

The show is open to all current members. A Curator's Choice award in the amount of $100, plus the
opportunity to represent Byrdcliffe in Family of Woodstock's Bi-annual Guitar Sculpture Exhibition,
will be presented to one artist chosen by the Exhibition Committee. The opening reception is always
a lively community event.

Drop-off: Tues. January 29, 2019 11:00 am - 7:00 pm
Reception: Sat. Feb. 2, 4:00-6:00pm Gallery Hours: Fri.-Sun.: 12:00 - 6:00 pm
Artwork pick-up:  Sun., March 24, 6:00-7:00 pm and Tues., March 26, 12:00-6:00 pm

SHOW GUIDELINES

1. Untitled (Members’ Show), 2019 is open to all current members. Those wishing to join or renew
their membership can do so at drop off, or online at www.woodstockguild.org (click on “Support
Byrdcliffe” in the navigation at left).

2. Spatial limits per artist are 48" high x 48" wide x 12" deep. Artists may submit one two- or three-

dimensional work up to that size, or 2 works which, combined, would fit into an imaginary 48" x

48" box. No exceptions, please.

All work must have been created within the last 5 years.

All work must be for sale (no NFS). Prices should include 40% commission to Byrdcliffe.

All artists must submit a signed Exhibition Agreement (included with this mailing).

If submitting jewelry, you must bring your own display case, please.

All work to be hung must be wired securely and ready to hang. Wet work will not be accepted.

Works left beyond appointed pick-up dates will incur a $5 storage fee per day.

O N U~ W

Volunteers are requested to help with the following (please contact derin@woodstockguild.org to
sign up for a few hours):

e Receive works on drop-off day, Tuesday, January 29, between 11:00 am and 7:00 pm.

e Sign artworks out on pick-up day, Tuesday, March 26, between 12:00 and 6:00 pm.
Many thanks for your participation. We look forward to seeing you on January 29 and February 2!

P
Derin Tanyol
Director of Exhibitions and Programs

derin@woodstockguild.org



